
 

 
Deck the Halls 
A big thank you to Trinity Boosters and the volunteers who hosted Deck the Halls night last Friday.  We had a good 
crowd.  We are looking forward to the next event! 
  
Field Trip 
We enjoyed kicking off our Christmas season with a visit to McCord Candies in Lafayette, Indiana, where we were able 
to shape our own candy canes!   
 
Lessons and Carols 
Reminder that our service of Lessons and Carols is this coming Wednesday, December 13.  Families are invited to join 
us for supper from 5:00-6:00 followed by the service at 6:30 pm.  A note about the evening went home last Monday.   
 
Holly Jolly Days 
December 18 and 19 will be fun dress-up days for all.  Monday, December 18, students are encouraged to wear fun 
Christmas hats and socks (students must wear regular school shoes).  Tuesday, December 19, will be red and green 
day.  Students can wear jeans and Christmas shirts, sweaters, or sweatshirts (no pajamas please).  We will enjoy 
special games and activities on December 19 as well as a pizza party for the chapel family with the most SRC points!  
 
Christmas Break 
Students will be on Christmas break beginning Wednesday, December 20 through Tuesday, January 2, 2024.  
Students return to class on Wednesday, January 3, 2024. 
 
Christmas Services 
We invite you to join us for church services celebrating the birth of our Savior.  Trinity will have a Lessons and Carols 
Sunday service on December 24 at 9:30 am and a Divine service with candlelight at 6:30 pm.  On Christmas Day, the 
church will have a Divine service at 10:00 am. 
 
 
Dates to Remember 
12/9   - V Basketball at St. John, Buckley; 9:30am and 10:30am 
12/12 - JV Basketball at St. Thomas, Philo; 6:00pm 
12/13 - Lessons and Carols; supper at 5pm, service at 6:30pm 
12/15 - JV Basketball at Judah Christian, Champaign; 6:00pm 
12/16 - V Basketball at St. John, Champaign; 10:00am and 11:15am 
12/18-19 – Holly Jolly Dress Up Days 
12/19 – End of Second Quarter 
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